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I strongly oppose HB 3402 because it would be a disaster for local transportation 

budgets. This would be an enormous regression from an already pathetic status quo. 

Do not fund ODOT, one of our least accountable agencies, without continuing 

existential funding for our counties and cities as well. 

 

HB 2025 is a vastly superior bill and should be passed as amended. 


